
Around Rico  June, 2006
By the Bugle's roving reporter, Der
Floss Spode. (Conviction is the
luxury of one who sits in the
stands).
As I was strolling along Glasgow last
week, a passing trucker nearly ran me
down. Tom Halper was not in town and
he was moving at 31 mph! Screeching
to a halt, he asked me what breed was
Spot, my esteemed canine companion.
“Heinz,” I replied (57 varieties). He
nodded wisely and disappeared into
the distance. I think he was selling
spot remover. Gotta watch those guys.
Over at Silver Glance Laurie Adams'
house is nearly finished. An elegant
structure indeed. 

I heard her and her rowdy friends
around a campfire there the other
night solving all the world's
problems. But they never addressed
spot remover. A serious omission,
observed my Spot.
At the courthouse, Mike and Linda are
making it hard to get in:

Inside, I found the passageway to
downstairs blocked:

What might be down there, I asked
(myself). Stay tuned.
The Henn House has a new porch,
erected by the Gary Gass – Tommy
Smith International Construction
Company. Rumor has it that the planks
salvaged from the old porch were
originally from the Ark. But I could
not verify this.

Moving up the street I saw Cameron
and Gary Ortiz defying gravity:



Apparently they are going to start a
Corvair museum; there are three of
these Ralph Nadar classics in their
back yard:

Off on an expedition to find another
“Rico.” Heading east, I found Rico,
North Carolina, southeast of
Clarkton. Another disappointment.
Just a wide spot in the road. 
I took pictures; they are still at
the drugstore. So you'll have to wait
till next month. In the words of S.
White of poisoned apple fame, “Some
day my prints will come.” 
In the meantime – remember last
winter? Let me help you:

Spode


